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Dear Family,   

 

Appreciation for Your Invaluable Support and Input in RSE Consultation 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express our sincere gratitude for your active 

participation in the Relationship and Sex Education (RSE) consultation during our recent Family 

Forum on 16 December 2024. Your support and thoughtful suggestions are invaluable to us, as we 

strive to enhance the educational experience for our students.   

   

At Thorns Collegiate Academy, we are committed to providing a comprehensive and relevant 

curriculum that meets the evolving needs of our students, community, and addresses emerging 

societal issues.   

   

To keep you informed, we invite you to explore the curriculum overview, including the “What We 

Are Learning Today (WALT)” slides that outline the RSE topics covered by students. These 

resources are available in the Personal Development section of our school website. Personal 

Development - Personal Development - THORNS COLLEGIATE ACADEMY 

   

We understand that some topics may benefit from further discussion, and we welcome the 

opportunity to address any further questions or concerns you may have. If you wish to arrange a 

meeting or a phone call to delve deeper into the RSE curriculum, please do not hesitate to contact 

the academy.   

   

Once again, thank you for your collaboration and commitment to the well-being and education of 

our students. We look forward to continued partnership in shaping a positive learning environment.   

   

Kind regards,   

    

L Guest  

  

Mr L Guest   

Pastoral Director   

https://thornsca.org.uk/curriculum/personal-development/

